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70th Street Sewer Upgrades Project 

70th Street Sewer Upgrades Project # SE859

DDC completes work at 70th Street.  
 
The New York City Department of Design and 
Construction (NYCDDC) has substantially completed 
Project #SE859 - Replacement of Combined Sewers 
and Water Main in 70th Street.   
 
The enhancement of the project includes upgrades 
to public utilities like the replacement of water 
mains, and installation of combined sewer. This also 
includes the installations of catch basins, and 
restoration of curbs, sidewalks, and streets. This 
was a $101 Million-dollar capital investment project 
that made upgrades to the water main and sewer 
systems of this neighborhood to better facilitate the 
use of these utilities.  
 
Work Completed: 
 

• Micro tunneling Operation 
• Completed construction of Special Manholes 

No. 1 through 8  
• Completed installation of Catch Basins 
• Completed Watermain and Sewer 

installation  
• Installation of curb, sidewalk, and permanent 

asphalt placement on: 
o Calamus Avenue 
o 70th and 71st Street 
o 54th Avenue 
o Grand Avenue 
o Mazeau Street between Grand 

Avenue and Queens Midtown 
Expressway 

o 69th Street  
• Installed 12’ x 8’ Box Sewer on 69th Street 
• Construction of the New Chambers 1 & 2 
• Pedestrian ramps reconstruction 
• Restoration of sidewalks and streets  

 
Thank you! 
 
The Department of Design and Construction would 
like to thank the residents, businesses, elected 
officials, Community Boards 2 and 5 for their 
cooperation and patience throughout this project 
as we constructed upgrades to sewers and water 
main for this community to enjoy.  
 

 
Completed Restoration of Roadways – 69th Street 
between 47th Avenue and Queens Boulevard 
 

 
Completed Upgrade to Sewer and Restoration of 
Roadways – 70th Street 
 
Community Construction Liaison (CCL) 
The DDC has assigned Joel Abreu, as the Community 
Construction Liaison (CCL) for this project.   
Please contact Joel Abreu for any project related 
inquiries/concerns you may have:     
Phone: 347-782-3885 /   Fax: 718-806-1045   
Email: Maspethccl@gmail.com  
Field Office: 57-12 Grand Ave, FL2, Queens, NY 11378 
Newsletter Distribution                                    
Construction Newsletters this project are distributed 
regularly within the project area and to CB 2Q and CB 
5Q  


